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This is a message from the Bloomingdale Water Department regarding the recent water main breaks in the Borough. The water restrictions put in place have been lifted. The water is safe to drink, residents may however experience cloudy and or dirty water. We ask that you run your cold water until the discoloration is gone. We apologize for the continued inconveniences and hope to have an improved service restored as soon as possible.

Furthermore, the Borough will be conducting hydrant flushing starting July 7, 2014 for three to four weeks starting at 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. every evening.


